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EAST PALO ALTO SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB
Brashear Hall

550 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

March 30, 1987

Mr.Lou Gloyne, Vice President 
Director of Operations 
Northern Food Division 
LUCKY 
1701 Marina Blvd, P.O. Box 5008 
San Leandro, CA 94577

Dear Mr. Gloyne:

Our thanks for your kindness and the generous donation of three gift 
certificates from LUCKY STORES to our annual bazaar held on December 6, 1987. 
We've just discovered that our thank-you letter, instead of being mailed our, 
was inadvertently filed. We apologize for any problem the delay in thanking 
you may have caused.

Ours is a community of people from many diverse ethnic backgrounds. 
The bazaar provides an opportunity for community people to fellowship to­
gether in a congenial environment; this strengthens, we believe, the bonds 
of friendship among the residents of our City.

Because we have many things for sale, beautiful and useful articles as 
well as delicious foods, we endeavor to price items at a level when children, 
families, and people of very limited income can participate with dignity.

Your company's generosity makes all this possible; again, our thanks.

Sincerely,

RM:bm

(Mrs.) Ruth Myers
President



PACIFIC G-AlS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

2417 BROADWAY REDWOOD CITY, CALIFORNIA 94063 • (415) 592-9200

November 3, 1986

East Palo Alto Seniors Club
Attn: Midge Dorn 
550 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Re: Annual Christmas Bazaar

Dear Ms. Dorn:

PG&E has carefully reviewed your request to contribute to this year’s 
Annual Bazaar.

Last year’s Bazaar was a clear success, and we hope that you will accept 
the enclosed check with our sincere best wishes. The service you provide 
for the community is indeed needed and of value to so many people in 
East Palo Alto. On behalf of Tom Evans, our Division Manager and all 
of PG&E, may I be the first to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year.

Frank D. Eich 
Area Manager

Attachment



EAST PALO ALTO SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB
Brashear Hall

550 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

April 9, 1987

Mr. Bill Lane, Jr.
SUNSET MAGAZINE
Lane Publishing Company
Middlefield & Willow
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Dear Mr. Lane:

I am sending this very belated letter conveying the thanks of my 
organization to you for your generous response to our Christmas Bazaar 
request. We've just discovered that our thank-you letters, instead of 
being mailed out, were inadvertently filed. We apologize for any problem 
the delay in thanking you may have caused.

As has been the case since its inception, the bazaar was a tremendous 
success; to see the children's eyes as they examined the displays at the 
brightly decorated Christmas tables and subsequently made their purchases 
of the very, very reasonably priced offerings made it all worthwhile for us. 
Additionally, seniors on very limited incomes were able to buy gifts and 
yet were not made to feel as if someone was giving them hand-outs.

The generosity of the Lane Publishing Company in donating those 
beautiful books and that of other friends such as yourself makes this 
possible. Again, our thanks.

Sincerely,

RM:bm

(Mrs.) Ruth Myers
President



EAST PALO ALTO SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB
Brashear Hall

550 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

March 30, 1987

Mr. Frank D. Eich, Area Manager
PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
2417 Broadway
Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Mr. Eich:

I am sending this very belated letter conveying the thanks of my 
organization to you for your generous response to our Christmas Bazaar 
request. We've just discovered that our thank-you letters, instead of 
being mailed out, were inadvertently filed. We apologize for any problem 
the delay in thanking you may have caused.

As has been the case since its inception, the bazaar was a tremendous 
success; to see the children's eyes as they examined the displays at the 
brightly decorated Christmas tables and subsequently made their purchases 
of the very, very reasonably priced offerings made it all worthwhile for us. 
Additionally, seniors on very limited incomes were able to buy gifts and 
yet were not made to feel as if someone was giving them hand-outs.

Your generous response each time we have approached PG&E for support 
gladdens our hearts. You and Mr. Evans, through your caring and sharing, 
have helped us bring a little more sunshine into our community.

Sincerely,

RM: bm

(Mrs.) Ruth Myers
President



EPA SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB BAZAAR
November/December 1986

The East Palo Alto Seniors 
Citizens Club, among whose mem­
bership are many Friends of COI, 
is presenting its 4th annual 
Christmas Bazaar on Saturday, 
December 6, 1986, from 10:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m., Recreation Center, 
550 Bell Street, East Palo Alto.

The bazaar always has lots 
of good foods and joyful enter­
tainment in addition to being 
loads of fun. A special feature 
will be the handmade dolls by 
Alma White. For more infor­
mation please call 321-5366.


